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7th July,2017

The General Manager

Corporate Relations Department

BSE Limled

Phi「oze」 eeleebhoy Towers

Dalal Street

Mumbai-400001
Scrio Code:500770

National Stock Exchange of lndia Ltd.

Exchange Plaza
Bandra-Kurla Complex
Bandra (E)

Mumbai 400 051

Svmbol: TATACHEM

Dear Sir,

Sub: lntimation under Requlation 30 of the SEBI (Listinq Obliqations and Disclosure
Requirementsl Reoulations. 201 5 (LODRI Reoulations

This is further to our letter dated 14rh March, 2017 informang the Exchanges about the Order issued by

Central Pollution Control Board (CPCB) under Section 5 of the Environment Protection Act, 1986 to

shut down plant operations at Haldia, West Bengal.

ln this regard, we wish to now inform the Exchanges that the Company has received letter dated 6th

July,2017 from CPCB revoking their earlier order and permitting the Company to resume the

operations at Haldia plant.

Accordingly, the plant operations at Haldia will resume from today, i.e. 7th July, 2017.

This is for your information and record.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,
For Tata ChemiCais Limited

General Counsel & Company Secretary
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